
What a Week!
October 24, 2024 

Community Helpers and Letter H

H is for helpers - police, fire, crossing guards, and other people 
who help us in our community. It’s also for Halloween so we drew 
Frankenstein and added ghosts to the hallway ceiling. 

Spanish Vocab of the Week

We had learning about Dia de 
los Muertos and created an 
ofrenda in the circle room. 

Please send photos of loved 
ones you would like to 

remember either through 
Remind or to 

rpcpreschool@rpcusa.org

On Halloween students come in 
costume and we’ll have the 
parade. Likely outside if the 
forecast is correct!  

We’re excited to have the 
preschool be featured on the 
news that morning!

Don’t forget to bring a change of 
clothing so that the kiddos are 
comfortable for the rest of the 
day. 

Looking ahead….

November 5 there is no school.

November 22 is concerences. Sign up will come next week. 

November 25 - 29 we have no school for Thanksgiving break. 


